
Land at Craythorne 
Road, Stretton Public Consultation 

ATHLESTAN 
WAY

BITHAM LANE

CRAYTHORNE ROAD

Attend the  
Public Exhibition

Join the Public 
Webinar

9
Wednesday 9th  
July 2025

Open from 
2.00pm to 7.00pm

Stretton Social Club
Beech Lane
Stretton
Burton on Trent
DE13 0DU

10
Thursday 10th 
July 2025

Please scan 
the QR code or 
visit our website 
below to register 
for our webinar.

6.00pm to 7.00pm
Presentation will start 
at 6.00pm followed by 
a Q&A session.

www.landatcraythorneroad-stretton.co.uk

Full website and online feedback form 
will be live from Monday 7th July 2025.

Bloor Homes would like to 
invite you to their public 
consultation events to 
find out more about the 
emerging proposals for the 
Land at Craythorne Road, 
Stretton and meet the team.



Get involved and 
have your say Contact us

If you have any questions or need some help, please get in touch with our 
Community Engagement Team:

Example of a Bloor Homes developm
en

t.

We are looking forward to 
meeting the local community 
and sharing our emerging 
plans with you.

The period for providing your comments 
and feedback will open on Monday 7th 
July and will close at midnight on Friday 
25th July 2025.

Send us a message and we will get 
back to you as soon as we can:  
landatcraythorneroad-stretton 
@KGCommunicationsco.uk

If you want to chat to us, please give 
us a call at 07909 735417  
(Monday to Friday 9.30am to 5.00pm)

Scan the QR code or visit our website below to register for our webinar 
and take part in our live Q&A.

Bloor Homes was founded in 1969 by John Bloor and has over 50 years’ experience 
building high-quality new homes across the country. Bloor Homes give thorough 
consideration to the communities in which they build, to create beautiful places that 
provide a variety of new homes, while respecting local character, preserving natural 
amenities and protecting existing wildlife habitats wherever possible.

www.landatcraythorneroad-stretton.co.uk

Full website and online feedback form 
will be live from Monday 7th July 2025.


